Dear Editor:
We are writing to you to appeal to the people of Todd County.

Take a moment and think “back in the day” when Todd Central’s Marching Band made lasting impressions when the Soul Train traveled effortlessly down the field capturing our attention and forever stamping our fond memories of high school in our minds.  Under the direction of Mr. George Mills the band made history for our school.  Since that era the band has struggled to keep students excited about the world of music.

That day is being revived with the direction of two very talented, young and energetic directors.  Mr. Calvin Warren and Mr. David Carmichael have captured our student’s hearts and talents in the middle and high schools and are the team we have all been hoping for to return the Todd Central Marching Band to those glory days.  We have already had very talented Mrs. Dawn Sharp and Mrs. Suzie Pafford for the elementary schools but now have a complete team to produce musicians, composers, and teachers for future years.

Our marching band has already almost doubled in size for this season now that the students are excited about the leadership and once again found pride in their gift of music.  

With this increase in size and excitement comes an increase in expenses.  We have ordered new uniforms and have hired some of the top music talent in the state to help with our camp.  We have scheduled many fundraisers to help pay for these expenses so please support the events when you see them in our community.                                 
Sadly, however, we have a few students who would like to join marching band but are concerned about the expenses.  We have assured them we will do all we can to assist them in paying for their camp.  If you would like to sponsor a child for band camp the cost is $175.  If you are interested in helping but this sum is too much, please keep in mind no donation is too small.  These students also need financing to help them pay for meals when traveling during the marching season.  You may make checks payable to Todd Central Band Boosters and mail them to P.O. Box 24, Elkton, KY, 42220.
Thank you in advance for supporting our up and coming award winning band.

Most importantly, thank you from the student whose future lies in their musical talent that without you would go unnoticed. 
Look for us on the field this fall and in the paper spotlighting our awards!

Todd Central Band Boosters

